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County celebrates National Public Health Week, 2024

SOLANO COUNTY - Solano County is observing April 1-7, 2024 as National Public Health Week, a time to
recognize the contributions of public health and highlight issues that are important to improve our nation.
This year’s theme is Protecting, Connecting and Thriving: We Are All Public Health.

“National Public Health Week gives us the opportunity as a community to come together and acknowledge
public health successes and efforts to promote and protect health, as well as prevent disease and injury,”
said Bela T. Matyas, M.D., M.P.H., Solano County Health Officer. "We thank our Public Health staff for their
continued dedication to promoting healthy, livable communities for Solano.”

Each day of National Public Health Week focuses on a public health topic. This year’s daily themes include
Monday as Civic Engagement, Tuesday as Healthy Neighborhoods, Wednesday as Climate Change,
Thursday as New Tools and Innovations, Friday as Reproductive and Sexual Health, Saturday as Emergency
Preparedness, and Sunday as Future of Public Health.

Solano Public Health provides a variety of services vital to making the community a safe and healthy place
to live including vaccination clinics, tuberculosis control, home visits for moms and babies, preparing for
public health emergencies, and WIC services through our Nutrition Services Bureau. Through the WIC
Program, recipients receive support to purchase nutritious foods, nutrition assessments, breastfeeding
education and support, and referrals to supportive services such as medical and dental health, and housing.
In 2023, Solano’s WIC Program served 20,997 individuals. Additionally, a total of 504 new WIC participants
were enrolled in the program, resulting in a six percent enroliment increase from 2022. WIC continues to
be a service that helps improve the health and well-being of our youngest residents and their families.

Throughout this week and the month of April, Solano Public Health will host department-wide events to
promote the theme of National Public Health Week 2024 and highlight the work of our Public Health
programs that strive to address the root causes of health disparities and promote health equity for all.
Events include a Walk with the Health Officer, Public Health Education and Learning sessions, Yoga and
Zumba during lunch hours.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Consider following Solano Public Health on social media, including on Facebook @SolanoCountyPH and on
the County’s website at https://www.SolanoCounty.com/PH.
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